
Clackmannanshire and Stirling Integration Joint Board (IJB) Annual Accounts 
 
Notice is hereby given under the Local Authority Accounts (Scotland) Regulations 2014 that a copy of 
the Accounts for Clackmannanshire and Stirling Integration Joint Board (prior to audit) for the year 
ended 31st March 2023 will be available for public inspection on the Health and Social Care 
Partnership (HSCP) website only (Clackmannanshire and Stirling HSCP – Finance 
(clacksandstirlinghscp.org) instead of the offices of the HSCP from Monday 1st July 2024 to Friday 
19th July 2024. 
 
Any person interested may inspect a copy of the abstract(s) of the accounts to be audited, all books, 
deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts related thereto, and may take copies of any or all parts 
of the accounts free of charge.  If a request to review any documents is received, arrangements will 
be made with each individual to allow the safe inspection of the requested information. Any such 
requests should be made to the undersigned via email to fv.clackmannanshire.hscp@nhs.scot 
  
Notice is also given that any person interested may make objections to such Accounts or any part 
thereof by: 
 

1. Sending his/her objection in writing, together with a statement of the grounds, thereof, to the 
Auditor and to the Controller of Audit by no later than Friday 19th July 2024.  

2. Sending a copy of the objection and statement to the Authority and to any officer of the 
Authority who may be concerned. Where any person objects to the Accounts of the IJB, the 
Auditor shall, if so requested by that person, afford to that person an opportunity of appearing 
before and being heard by the Auditor with respect to that objection, and any such person 
may so appear and be heard personally or by a representative. The right to appear before the 
auditors may be conducted remotely using appropriate electronic means of communication as 
an alternative to appearing in person. 
 

The appointed Auditor of the Accounts is Pat Kenny, Associate Partner, Deloitte LLP, 5th Floor, 110 
Queen Street, Glasgow, G1 3BX. 
 
The address of the Controller of Audit is Deloitte LLP, 5th Floor, 110 Queen Street, Glasgow, G1 3BX. 
 

Ewan Murray, Chief Finance Officer 
11th June 2024 
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